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Tuesday, June 6th @ 7pm 

Online Zoom Meeting - link & agenda on website 

Get Growing, Victoria!
Free Vegetable Seedlings

It’s that time of year again - Jubilee's free seedling 
distribution day is coming! We’re excited to be 
hosting a neighbourhood distribution day along with 
many wonderful organizations across the City. This is 
a community program for everyone, especially those 
facing barriers to accessing garden materials. 

Come out and pick up some vegetable seedlings for 
your garden. The distribution date in the North and 
South Jubilee neighbourhood is:

• Saturday, June 3 - 11am—1pm 
1625 Bank St (Bank Street School parking lot)

June 2023 

Saturday, June 10th 10am—12pm 
Bank Street School parking lot 

(Bank  Street + Leighton)

Go to southjubilee.ca/recycling for a list 
of accepted materials.   

Please make sure your plastic is CLEAN. 
Dirty plastic can't be recycled.

Payment is by donation. Thank you!

To attend, click the Zoom link posted on 
southjubilee.ca under “Next Board Meeting”, or 
on Facebook, and also in our email newsletter.

Call for Board Members:
Our AGM is coming up and we will be electing a 
new board! We need new members and 
volunteers, so please attend if you’re interested 
in contributing to your community!

SJNA has a number of open positions for the next 
term, which begins in June. Openings for 
President, Secretary, Director at Large and more 
need to be filled. We also need more help for our 
various committees and there’s work to do on a 
number of initiatives that we haven’t had the 
people-power for yet (traffic, public art, etc).

If you live in South Jubilee (there are over 6000 
residents in North and South Jubilee!) we need 
your help! Please consider joining our 
collaborative, friendly team. You may email the 
board in advance to express your interest 
(board@southjubilee.ca) or simply participate in 
the upcoming meeting. Our neighbourhood 
association gets stronger with your involvement!

Tourism Master Plan Survey
Invitation from Destination Greater Victoria

Attention Greater Victoria residents! Help shape the 
future of tourism in our region by sharing your input 
and feedback with Destination Greater Victoria (DGV). 

Participate in the online survey:
surveymonkey.com/r/GreaterVictoriaResidentSurvey
(open until June 30) or attend an in-person townhall-
style engagement session - session details can be 
found here: tourismvictoria.com/destination-master-
planningEvery second Saturday of the month

Next Plastics Recycling

Visit victoria.ca/getgrowing for more information and 
educational resources.

http://southjubilee.ca/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1WX4MFW162KFFz0Yhdp9d1YXFKOphTmiz
https://southjubilee.ca/recycling#accepted
mailto:board@southjubilee.ca


Redfern Commons Project Update

We are grateful for time, expertise and funds from 
our many volunteers and project supporters: City of 
Victoria, Greenspace Designs, the Jawl Family, CSL, 
GD Mann and Gräscale Developments (GDI), and 
The Good City Project (learn more on the website: 
thegoodcityproject.ca). 

We recently received a City of Victoria, My Great 
Neighbourhood Grant for funds towards our games 
tables - thank you, CoV! More thanks to John, Jake, 
Ryan at Gräscale Developments (GDI) who are 
donating a huge amount of time to help us finalize 
our plans to start construction of our green roof 
pergola. 

Thank you to Aryze Developments for their very 
generous donation to help finish this pergola and 
entryway arbor. As a company, Aryze believes in a 
thoughtful approach to the built environment, 
promoting thriving, resilient communities and 
enriched natural environments for current and 
future generations. This donation is made possible 
by a voluntary amenity contribution from Aryze's 
purpose-built rental development at 1693 Fort 
Street.

We have a date for ParkFest - Sunday, August 20! 
For our last ParkFest in 2021, we had over 50 
wonderful volunteers of all ages, from students to 
seniors. Please email engage@southjubilee.ca to 
connect with us about how you can help organize 
the event, or help on the day of the event. 

We are so excited to put on this event for our 
community, and we need your help to do it!

- Lindsey Sengara

"Meet Your Neighbours"
Get to know fellow South Jubileers!

SJNA wants to know: Are you interested in learning 
more about your neighbours via our newsletter and 
social media? Curious about who lives in South 
Jubilee if you're new to the neighbourhood? Do you 
have someone in mind deserving of recognize for 
their hard work and accomplishments?

We invite you to nominate someone or submit a little 
'About You' questionnaire (to be posted on our 
website soon).  We will reserve space in each 
newsletter to regularly spotlight a South Jubilee 
resident or highlight an act of kindness that makes 
this neighbourhood so special. 

Please email engage@southjubilee.ca or visit our 
website to submit a blurb about you or to nominate a 
neighbour.

Land Use Committee Update

Dear neighbours,

The 6 storey 35 rental unit project by Aryze at 1693 
Fort received final approval on April 13th. The other 
active projects are still at the pre-public hearing 
stage.  You can keep track of them if visit 
Development Tracker on the City of Victoria website.

Empresa Developments will be doing a very brief, 
pre-CALUC presentation at our AGM on June 6th 
regarding their ideas for development of the long-
time empty Turner building on the northwest corner 
of Fort and Richmond.  This is North Jubilee LUC 
territory but Empresa wanted to include South 
Jubilee since Fort is a shared boundary. There is an 
information meeting on June 27th at 7pm at Begbie 
Hall (Woodward Room) with NJNA and the City’s 
Department of Transportation local area plans. South 
Jubilee is invited to attend.

- Gail Anthony, Chair, SJNA Land Use Committee

Neighbourhood Yard Sale: June 4

Hi Jubilee neighbours! My husband Michael and I are 
organizing a neighbourhood yard sale at 1748 Lee 
Avenue on June 4th from 9am to about 1pm.

We have recently moved to the area and have a 
house half full of things we don’t need, and thought 
some neighbouring homes might have the same 
problem. We would love for more families on Lee 
Avenue/Davie Street to join in. If you are interested, 
send me a message so I can get a sense for how many 
households will participate. Please also let me know if 
you’d be willing to help put up flyers/signage around 
the area in advance. Visit the Facebook event for 
more details: https://fb.me/e/2KAHhB2ak

mailto:mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca



